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From: Pablo, Joel x5841
To: Perry, Mary x5468
Cc: Carroll, Shandy x7384; Chang, Jose x7379; Garcia, Nadia x5114; Gonzales, Henry S. x7302; MacFarlane, Gregg

x5917; McDougal, Melissa x5146; Nielsen, Kathleen x7301; Rodriguez, Juan A x5819
Subject: FYI FW: FSZ Application For Bianchi Ranch, LLC (APN: 165-013-010)
Date: Wednesday, October 9, 2019 4:09:20 PM

Mary-
 
Can you let us know how to proceed? See below e-mail.
 
-Joel Pablo
 

From: John E. Kesecker <jkesecker@fentonkeller.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2019 3:37 PM
To: Pablo, Joel x5841 <PabloJ@co.monterey.ca.us>
Cc: Stefanie E. King <sking@fentonkeller.com>
Subject: FSZ Application For Bianchi Ranch, LLC (APN: 165-013-010)
 
[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ]
Hi Joel,
 
We submitted an FSZ Application for the Bianchi Ranch, LLC for APN 165-013-010.  This was based
on information received by the Bianchi’s real estate broker who understood from a conversation
with you that the parcel was not within an existing FSZ.
 
I received a call today from Gregg MacFarlane of the Assessor’s Office who indicated that this parcel
is already within an existing Farmland Security Zone.  Given this new information, we would like to
rescind our application and would also request a return of the application fee.
 
Thank you very much for your attention to this matter.
 
John.
 
John E. Kesecker
FENTON & KELLER
Post Office Box 791
Monterey, CA 93942-0791
831-373-1241, ext. 254
831-373-7219  (fax)
jkesecker@fentonkeller.com
www.FentonKeller.com
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
This is a transmission from the Law Firm of Fenton and Keller.  This message and any attached documents may be confidential and
contain information protected by the attorney-client or attorney work product privileges.  They are intended only for the use of the
addressee.  If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or the taking of any
action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.  If you received this transmission in error, please immediately
notify our office at 831-373-1241.  Thank you.
 
 




